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Dates for your Diary 2018/9 

Friday 21st December – Last day of school, 2pm finish 

Monday 7th January – Back to school 

Thursday 14th February – Last day before half term holiday 

Friday 15th February – INSET day 

Monday 25th February – Back to school 

 

                          

Christmas Play performances: We do hope you enjoyed watching your child’s play this week. The children certainly 

enjoyed performing them to such appreciative audiences. A huge thank you to the children, staff and volunteers for 

all their hard work in producing these entertaining plays. We are delighted that over £500 was collected in aid of 

Frome Food Bank and Save the Children charity as a result of generous donations from our families after each 

performance! 

Winter sock collection for Refugee charity: Thank you to all those who kindly donated warm winter socks towards 

this collection. They have now been delivered to the distributors to be passed on to those in need. 

Last day of the term: Tomorrow Friday 21st December is our last day of term. Children can be collected from 2pm. 

We return to school on Monday 7th January and our next INSET day is Friday 15th February when the school will be 

closed for pupils. 

It has been another action packed term for the children and staff and we are all ready for a holiday. Thank you for 

your support for your child and all our school events this term. From everyone at Vallis First School a very Happy 

Christmas and New Year! 

 

 

Clubs:  There are places left on Multi-Sports 

(Tuesdays) and Archery (Wednesdays).  Please 

come to the School Office if you would like 

your child to attend and book and pay for a 

place. 

Dalma Luttrell would like to say a warm thank 

you to all who have supported her and her 

family during their recent challenging times. 

VSA NEWS 

 

Cake Sales: Neptune Class raised £82 in their cake sale 

last week, well done Neptune Class. Our first cake of 2019 

will be in aid of Sun Class on Friday 11th January - see our 

Facebook page for more details in the New Year.  

 

We would just like to say a huge thank you to everyone who 

has supported our events this term, whether you have 

baked, bought, volunteered, donated prizes/resources or 

attended our events. We have raised over £2000 this term 

thanks to the support of staff, parents/carers and the 

wider Vallis community - we couldn’t do it without you all. 

The VSA Committee wishes everyone a Merry Christmas 

and a happy and healthy New Year.  
 

 


